
Hey everyone! 

I know school is about to start back 
up and we are getting back into 
the swing of things of balancing 
school and showing. While show-
ing on the weekends is way more 
fun than doing school work, don’t 
forget that taking your education 
seriously is just as important as 
doing well in the show pen. Don’t 
forget LEAP points are awarded for 
“A” and “A-B” Honor Roll rankings. I 
know all of y’all are going to have 

a great school year whether through face to face, virtual, or homeschool 
instruction, even with Covid still around! 

Claire Shelton, NYCHA Senior President 
National Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

SENIOR PRESIDENT’S UPDATE

Hey NYCHA!! 

I hope everyone is excited about school starting. LOL!! We have had a good
summer getting to go to lots of cuttings. We are very thankful to the NYCHA 
for letting us have the Summer Spectacular. It was fun to see all of our friends. 
While you are at the future cuttings, please make sure to look around, intro-
duce yourself, and invite them to be a part of our fun.

Hope to see you down the road soon!

Brinley Lippincott, Senior President-Elect 
National Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

SENIOR PRESIDENT ELECT’S UPDATE
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Jason Simmons - Region 1
Gwen Gaughan - Region 2
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NATIONAL JUNIOR OFFICERS
Breanna Collier – President
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Ryleigh Flynn – Vice President
Cheyenne Lewis – Secretary/Treasurer

Riley Farris – Reporter

https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team
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SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT’S UPDATE
Hey NYCHA, 

It is now September and for most of us school is starting back up. I hope everyone 
is doing well at home and in the show pen. I’m happy cuttings are opening back 
up. Also I want to thank all of the secretaries and  the people the help put on a 
show. Without them we wouldn’t be able to go and show. The last thing we all 
need to thank Whitney Davis for all that he did for us youth and the 2020 NYCHA 
Scholarship Cutting. I hope to see y’all down the road. 
 
Wyatt Lewis, NYCHA Senior Vice President
National Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

Hello NYCHA!

I hope you have all settled into a new school routine.  I understand it can be differ-
ent and I hope to keep everyone well informed on the cutting side of things.  For 
those of you that are going strong for the Top Fifteen I wish you the best of luck!  
During this busy time I encourage you all to stay connected in the youth whether 
you’re hauling or being more active in your area.
 
Jillian Jarvis, NYCHA Senior Reporter
National Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

SENIOR REPORTER’S UPDATE

Hey Everyone,

I hope that everyone has been doing well and staying healthy during these un-
certain times. Spring Break is finally over! After 6 long months of being away 
it is finally time to go back to school. I hope you all have been having a great 
time in and out of the show pen, as well as making memories with friends 
and family. Good luck and have a great school year moving forward I hope to 
see many of you soon. If there are any questions that I can help answer or any 
prayer requests, please let me know!

Stay safe,
 
Jewel Duval, NYCHA Senior Secretary/Treasurer 
National Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

SENIOR SECRETARY/TREASURER’S UPDATE
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SENIOR REGIONAL DIRECTIOR - REGION 6
Hello NYCHA!
It’s now September and with the falling leaves comes the continuation of our 
youth hauling year. Coming soon is the highly anticipated Cotton Stakes. They 
will take place September 5-10. Try to make it! Also coming soon is the Michelle 
Lynn Holsey Foundation Scholarship cutting. This will be October 4 & 5. This 
is an awesome show, so come on down! Please be sure to check your weekend 
events calendar and see which shows you can attend. We would love to see you 
there! If you have any questions, feel free to contact us! 
“Now to him who is able to do immeasurably more than all we ask or imagine, 
according to his power that is at work within us.” Ephesians 3:20 
 
Faith Farris, NYCHA Senior Regional Director
National Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

Hello NYCHA! 

This past month, the Peach State Futurity/Region 5 Youth Scholarship Cutting put 
on a pretty good show. Winning the Senior Youth was Gavin Callahan on Time N 
Tequila taking home $4,421 in scholarships. Cody Gann and Hevvy Metal captured 
the Junior Youth title with $5,053 in scholarships. Congrats to everyone! I want to 
wish everybody a great school year and stay safe. If you have any questions, don’t 
hesitate to ask me!

 
Brea Collier , NYCHA Junior President 
National Cutting Horse Association
 https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

JUNIOR PRESIDENT’S UPDATE

Hey there NYCHA! The Summer Spectacular has been long concluded, but I 
wanted to send out a special thank you to Mr. Whitney Davis, who organized a 
fundraiser to pay for the scholarship riders’ stall fees. With his generous contri-
bution and the financial contribution of all the members, donations exceeded 
$11,000!!! He not only donated to our organization himself, he went out of 
his way to encourage others to do the same. Due to his help, I guarantee our 
parents slept a little easier! People like him who make great donations to the 
NYCHA and sponsor our youth week help to make sure the youth have every-
thing we could ask for. Thank you all so so much!!! We appreciate everything 
y’all do and y’all are the reason this association is what it is today. If any of 
you would like to send Mr. Davis a thank you letter to show your appreciation 
(which I highly recommend doing) his address is:

	 	 Whitney Davis
	 	 6181 Old Millsap Rd
						      Millsap, TX 76066
Riley Farris, NYCHA Junior Reporter
National Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

If you’re interested in writing an article or a story please contact Riley at: rileyf378@gmail.com

SENIOR SECRETARY/TREASURER’S UPDATE
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AREA 14 DIRECTOR’S UPDATE
It’s me again! I hope everyone is staying safe during this pandemic. I just wanted 
to let y’all know that there is an exciting show coming up. The Cotton Stakes!! It 
is from September 6-13 in Monroe, Louisiana. This is always a fun show with lots 
of added money. I hope to see y’all there!
 
Lyndi Polk, NYCHA Area 14 Director
National Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

Hey there NYCHA,

I want to thank all of our sponsors and all the people who help our industry. We 
wouldn’t make it without you! There is going to be a Panhandle Cutting horse As-
sociation show coming up. It’s going to be a really nice show which will be held in 
the Texas Tech Equestrian Center located in Lubbock Texas. We are hoping to make 
this show extremely successful so there may be future opportunities at this loca-
tion. They will have three days of youth!! It will be a really fun show!! Thank you 
for supporting or youth I hope I’ll see you there!! If you have any questions please 
contact the NYCHA, me, or any other officers!!
 
Cheyenne Wyatt, NYCHA Junior Secretary/Treasurer 
National Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

JUNIOR SECRETARY/TREASURER’S UPDATE

Hey NYCHA,

It’s your area 10 Directors Aden Bernhagen and Reese Collins. Hope y’all are doing good after the Summer Spectac-
ular. The 2021 point year has started and shows are in full swing in area 10. Some shows that are coming up are 
Belton, Texas, with Bell country CHA August 29 and 30. The Cotton Stakes is the 5-10 of September in West Monroe, 
Louisiana. Go check out the NCHA weekend calendar for more about weekend shows. We hope to see you there. If 
you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact us!

Aden Bernhagan, NYCHA Area 10 Director
National Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

Reese Collins, NYCHA Area 10 Director
National Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-leadership-team

AREA 10 UPDATE
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DIRECTOR OF YOUTH’S UPDATE
Message from Mike Simmons, Director of Youth
National Cutting Horse Association

My first 2 years with the NYCHA Youth Program has been exciting. During that time our youth have established a gov-
ernment structure, including the addition of the Senior Regional Directors, Junior Youth Officers along with changing 
the Senior Youth Officers positions, and our Area Directors. The new by-Laws have been created and signed by their 
board. Accountability and responsibility have been brought back to their program. Stability, Structure, Substance and 
Ownership are part of today’s Youth Program. We would like to thank you for supporting our future leaders.

The NYCHA Officers and Directors have formed a communication channel that includes a monthly newsletter as well 
as a formalized a structure for the Youth Connection in the Chatter.  Stay tune for more of our great future plans.  
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-newsletter

A Leadership and Educational Committee, (LEC) was formed to create programs with substance that will benefit our 
youth and compliment other organizations. Our committee consists of Amy Lippincott, Johnna Shelton and Mitch Far-
ris. If you have any ideas, suggestions, comments or want to volunteer please contact one of the committee members.

Today, the LEC has established a Mentoring Program involving our Senior Officers and our Senior Regional Directors 
so they can participate in the NCHA Convention. They will host their own meeting, join the Youth Committee meeting 
and shadow our adult leaders at the NCHA Convention.

The LEC is involved in the newly announced NYCHA BraveHearts Shootout. (See link below for more details). We will 
be inviting all Jr/SR Region Champions to Fort Worth at our 2021 Youth Convention Week to compete in the first Re-
gional Finals Championship. During this event our Regional Champions will team up with a veteran from BraveHearts 
to compete in the NYCHA BraveHearts Shootout to honor all veterans to include our NCHA veterans and family mem-
ber veterans. This is going to be an amazing event.  The event will be a show within a show.  

Our Senior Youth Officers will be working with the NHSRA Youth Officers to form meetings to discuss the future 
growth of both organizations. I’ve had a couple of meetings in the last year to formalize and structure a partnership 
to create a leadership and educational program. Discussions also include the growth of both the NCHA/NHSRA par-
ticipation in the Affiliate and Club levels.

We have a lot more that has been accomplished, and much more coming in the near future.

I want to thank all of my youth for their hard work, and all you who have supported me and the youth program.

God bless all of you

NYCHA Progress Report by Mike Simmons, Director of Youth
National Youth Cutting Horse Association
https://nchacutting.com/docs/default-source/youth-forms/2020-ncha-yearly-report-to-executive-committee.pdf?s-
fvrsn=ab5b620b_2

NCHA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
AUGUST 3-5, 2020 WILL ROGERS – FORT WORTH, TX
See full agenda at: (Youth Presentation was on August 4th, 2020)
https://nchacutting.com/docs/default-source/minutes/executive-committee-minutes/ec-meeting-minutes_au-
gust-3-5-2020.pdf?sfvrsn=574d620b_4

NYCHA BraveHearts Shootout
The NCHA is proud to announce the creation of an NYCHA Regional Finals. This event will be held in conjunction with 
the first-ever NYCHA BraveHearts Shootout. 
https://www.nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/youth-regional-finals

https://nchacutting.com/docs/default-source/youth-forms/2020-ncha-yearly-report-to-executive-committee.pdf?sfvrsn=ab5b620b_2
https://nchacutting.com/docs/default-source/minutes/executive-committee-minutes/ec-meeting-minutes_august-3-5-2020.pdf?sfvrsn=574d620b_4
https://www.nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/youth-regional-finals
https://nchacutting.com/ncha-youth/nycha-newsletter

